
 

 

HR ANNOUNCEMENTS  9.9.2020 

 

Link to submit a new announcement:    

https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563 

 
Good morning Cary High…Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance (count to 5 to give time to stand) 

 

I pledge allegiance,, to the flag,, of the United States of America,, and to the republic for 

which it stands. One nation,, under God,, indivisible,,with liberty and justice for all. 

 
 
TODAY 
 

Current Juniors and Seniors, with a weighted GPA of 3.6 or higher can apply to join National 

Honor Society. Applications will be available on their webpage: 
https://caryhighschoolnhs.weebly.com/   from Monday Sept. 14 to Friday Sept. 25.   Students must 

submit their application before 5pm on September, 25, no exceptions.   

Students that miss the application deadline can re-apply in September of 2021. 

 

The American Sign Language Club will start again soon! If you wish to join, please join the ASL 

Club Remind account "@caryasl", and stay tuned! 

 

 Girls Who Code will start soon.  Join the GWC Remind @chs-gwc213 to get update information.  

 

9th graders please consider contacting Coach Winterton to be on the wrestling team this year! 

Please email Coach at the email address on the bulletin board across from the wt. room in the gym 

area.  Anyone interested in wrestling for Cary High School, email Coach Winterton ASAP at 

jwrestle509@yahoo.com unless you are already on our mailing list. 
 

The Environmental Club will have its first meeting on Tuesday Sep 15th. 1:00pm. Join through 

Google Classroom 5avtbyg or Google Calendar.  https://meet.google.com/vdy-cwcd-mmh 

 

Seniors, if you've not, yet, had your senior portrait made, Strawbridge will be at school on Sept 

28th and 29th with their full set up to take senior portraits.  Be on the lookout for online sign ups 

soon! 

 

Underclassmen (9th-11th graders), Strawbridge will be here for picture day for you Sept 21-23 

from 9-3.  Get the dates on your calendar and be on the lookout for online sign ups coming soon! 

 

Anime club will have an interest meeting on Friday, September 11 @ 3 pm. Join Google classroom 

for a meeting link. The code is vfst3ix. Email Mrs. Duncan (kduncan3@wcpss.net) for more 

information. 

 

Be sure to follow us on Twitter @cary_chatter, #forksupcary for more announcements.  
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